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Dear Local Law Enforcement Partners: 

Please be advised that this business performs an essential role in providing home and 
facility-based hospice care services in multiple counties.  Hospice is a federal and state 
health care program for the provision of end-of-life care and services.  As essential 
workers, our employees are authorized to travel outside of any established curfews 
during the declared State of Emergency related to COVID – 19.   Such travel is 
authorized for the delivery of critical medical supplies, pharmaceuticals, and to provide 
hospice care services to patients at home and those residing in medical facilities. 

Thank you for your service during this challenging time and thank you for allowing our 
employees to continue serving our terminal patients who are in desperate need of our 
services. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

[Employer representative name] 
[Employer title] 
[Employer] 
 

 


